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WYRE LOCAL PLAN PARTIAL REVIEW EXAMINATION 

Inspector: Mark Dakeyne BA (Hons) MRTPI 

Please direct all communications to: 

Programme Officer: Tony Blackburn 

Email: tony.blackburn@wyre.gov.uk 

Telephone: 01254 260286 

Address: 15 Ottawa Close, Blackburn BB2 7EB 

To: Fiona Riley, Planning Policy Manager 

Date: 21 June 2022 

Dear Ms Riley 

Wyre Local Plan Partial Review Examination 

Thank you for your letter dated 17 June 2022. 

With regard to your response in relation to the Use Classes Order, I consider that 

revisions to individual policies within the Plan should be undertaken to reflect the 

changes, particularly the creation of Class E (see Figure 1.2).  These can be picked 

up in the draft schedule of Main Modifications to be prepared in advance of the 

hearings. 

Whether or not the Plan needs to go further in terms of restricting town centre uses 

in particular locations or whether the matter should be considered as part of the full 

review of the Wyre Local Plan will be the covered by the MIQs and may be 

discussed at the hearings. 

If you require any clarification regarding the above or any other matter please 

contact me via Tony Blackburn, the Programme Officer. 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mark Dakeyne 
 
INSPECTOR 
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